
In support of the Lord Provost’s Children’s Fund 

The Glasgow Festival of Irish Dancing is thrilled to unveil a once-in-a-lifetime 

opportunity — the Glasgow 850 Raffle — and YOU are invited to be part of 

something truly special. 

To celebrate Glasgow’s rich cultural heritage and support a heartfelt cause, we’re 

releasing 850 exclusive raffle numbers — and when they’re gone, they’re gone! 

We’ve teamed up with some of the most iconic Irish dance dress designers to offer 

sensational prizes you’ll love: 

•     Alan Scariff Designs 

•     Chantelle Designs 

•     Elite Dress Designs 

•     Eire Designs 

•     Gúna Rí Designs 

Winners will receive a voucher from one of these top-tier designers — a dream 

come true for any Irish dancer! Each winner will choose which designer they would 

like – the first number out choses who they want and so forth. 

• Each raffle number costs just £10 

• Numbers are first come, first served 

• A live list of chosen numbers is available on our Glasgow Festival Facebook page 

- @glasgowfestivalofirishdancing 



Every single penny raised goes to the Lord Provost’s Children’s Fund (Charity No. 

SCO 40267) — a powerful local force offering real help to those in crisis across 

Glasgow. Your support enables: 

• The relief of poverty 

• The advancement of education 

• The promotion of community spirit 

• Urgent aid for those in ill health or financial hardship 

Donate £10 per number at our official JustGiving page: 

https://www.justgiving.com/lordprovostsfund-forvc 

or scan the QR code 

 

Then, email us at glasgowfestival850@outlook.com with: 

• Your full name 

• Your email address 

• Proof of payment – a screenshot of confirmation from JustGiving will suffice. 

• Your chosen number 

The live raffle draw will take place on June 21st, during the Glasgow Festival of Irish 

Dancing — and will be conducted by the Lord Provost herself! You can tune in and 

watch the draw via live streaming!  

This is your chance to win big, give back, and be part of something 

unforgettable. 

Thank you for supporting this wonderful cause — and good luck in the draw! 


